
Holy Trinity CE Primary School 
Trinity Walk     
Maresfield Gardens     
London  NW3  5SQ 
Tel: 020 7435 9089   Fax: 020 7435 7701 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Laura Hall  
 

30th March 2020 
 

Dear Year 3 Children and their families, 

 

Thank you for all your positive messages of thanks and support that we have 

received this week. Your kind words mean a lot to everyone at Holy Trinity. 

 

I know that some of you might be feeling worried about being away from school 

and your friends. At school we miss hearing your funny jokes and watching all 

your amazing learning in lessons. Even though you are not in school, all the adults 

are thinking about you and caring about you. We wonder if you are still getting 

better at your handwriting, how many times tables you can remember and what 

exciting books you are reading. 

 

I hope the home learning packs have been helpful. After Easter, I will be 

sharing more work each week for you to complete at home. I will be providing 

more information about this in the coming weeks. In the meantime, there are 

lots of fantastic places that you can go to for extra fun and learning; I have 

included a list of helpful websites below. 

 

If organising home learning is hard at the moment, the three best things that 

you can do right now are read a good book (you can read to someone at home or 

they could read to you), play some fun maths games (I’ve shared some ideas 

below), and keep practising your handwriting. 

 

Remember, even though you’re not at school you can still still learn something 

new. You could learn to tie your shoelaces, do some sketching, or get stuck into 

a creative Rainforest project from the list below. You can share what you have 

learnt with us when you get back. 

 

I know school has ended quite suddenly, but rest assured when you get back we 

will plan a BIG celebration of you, all your work and your time in Year 3. I will 

start thinking of some ideas for this. If you have any of your own, send them to 

me on Class Dojo! 



 

In the meantime, remember that all the adults at Holy Trinity are thinking of 

you and caring about you. We can’t wait to see you back in school! 

 

With love and best wishes to you and all your family, 

 

Miss Hurley and the Year 3 Team 
 
 

 

 

 

Strength for today.  Bright hope for tomorrow 
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